

Rye Bank Road • Firswood • Stretford • Manchester M16 0EX
Tel: 0161 881 7843 • Fax: 0161 881 6948

e-mail: Admin@stjohnvianneyschool.co.uk Website: www.stjohnvianneyschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs E. McMorrow B.Ed. NPQH

Friday 20th January 2017,

Dear Parents and Carers,

In 2017, the first day of the Chinese New Year is on Saturday 28th January initiating another year of the rooster. Chinese New Year, known in modern Chinese as the "Spring Festival" is an important Chinese festival celebrated at the turn of the traditional lunisolar Chinese calendar.

On Thursday 2nd February 2017 we will be recognising this festival by enjoying a Chinese style meal at lunchtime. This will replace our regular school menu on this day. The menu will be as follows:-

Name:			
Class:		Main Options	Side Options
Choice 1		Chicken Stirfry &	Chips,
		Noodles,	Vegetable Spring
Choice 2		Vegetable Stirfry	Rolls, Prawn Crackers,
			Curry Sauce
Choice 3		Chicken & Sweetcorn	
		Soup	
Dessert		Fruit Platter, Yoghurt	

If your child usually has packed lunches from home but would like to have one of the above options on Thursday please write your child's name, class and tick the relevant options in the table above and return to the school office with a payment of £2.00. We need to receive these orders by Registration on Monday 30^{th} January 2017.

Those who already receive school dinners will choose their options as usual with their class teacher.

Kind Regards & 恭喜发财 / 恭喜發財

Happiness and Prosperity!

E. Metomow

Mrs E McMorrow Head Teacher

